Hemestead, Louise

From: Planning.Help

Sent: 05 December 2016 12:18

To: Judson, Charles; planning.technical
Subject: LH FW: dc 16 2426 RM haverhill 03 12 16

erom: philprice [ -

Sent: 03 December 2016 20:10
To: Planning.Help <planning.help@westsuffolk.gov.uk>

Cc: 'Mary George' <Mary.George@suffolk.gov.uk>; 'Jackie Gillis' <Jackie.Gillis@suffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: dc 16 2426 RM haverhill 03 12 16

Charles Judson
Principal Planning Officer — Major Projects
West Suffolk.

3" December 2016

DC/16/2426/RM: Submission of details under Outline Planning Permission DC/15/2424/OUT —
security fencing, land at Haverhill Business Park, Bumpstead Road, Haverhill, for Hammond Rutts
Investments Ltd.

[ thank you for consulting the Ramblers on this application, allegedly affecting a public right of way, taken
to be Haverhill fp 13 in the vicinity of plot NE 2, tolerably following the north-eastern site boundary. No
fencing appears to be proposed here, so I am unable to comment.

However, I have noted in the past that there 1s a right of way, (Sturmer fp 24),shown on the Definitive Map
for Essex, Braintree District, running tolerably north from Phoenix Road towards Helions Bumpstead Road,
but not crossing the county boundary into Suffolk to reach it; the route 1s between plots NW 1 and NW 2. 1
have drawn attention to this anomaly previously, in the hope that it will be addressed, but cannot, for the
moment, say that the fencing proposed parallel to Helions Bumpstead Road, (in Suffolk), will affect a public
right of way.

[ am copying this message to my colleague responsible for Braintree District and to SCC officers..

Phil Prigg
Local Footpath Secretary



Ramblers, Newmarket & District Group
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